January 2, 1974

Messrs. Archie & Jack Kolligian
35 Swan Avenue
Medford, Mass.

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your prompt and generous
reply to our appeal for funds.

Your understanding of the situation is
greatly appreciated.

We have applied your check for $2000.00
toward the balance of your initial $5000.-
which is now completed.

We would like to bring to your attention
one point which is the date of your check.
It is dated October 31, 1973. It reached
us today and will be of course deposited
this year. However, should you need shis
amount for your 1973 tax, we have dated
our receipt December 31, 1973. We hope
this will be helpful.

Thank you once again and may your 1974 be
a Peaceful, Healthy and Prosperous year.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian

HK :bp
Encl. Rcpt.#5617 for $2000.-



